
 Holywell News  
Important Dates: 

03.04.17—Easter colouring competition 

closing date 3pm 

04.04.17—Year 3 class assembly 9am 

(note change of date)  

06.04.17—Easter egg competition entries 

MUST be in on this day 8.45am—9am 

ONLY 

06.04.17—Nursery and Reception Class  

Assembly 9.20am start. 

06.04.17— PAF Film Night 

07.04.17—Easter Assembly & egg  

competition. 

07.04.17—School closes for Easter holiday 

24.04.17—Teacher Training Day 

25.04.17—School resumes for the children 

01.05.17—SCHOOL CLOSED—May Day 

26.05.17—Non-Uniform day (Please  

donate a chocolate item) 

26.05.17—School closes for Half-term 

holiday 

05.06.17—School resumes for the children 

21.07.17—School breaks for summer 

 

Headteacher : Mrs Sarah Brett  web: www.holywell.northumberland.sch.uk 

Tel: 0191 2370384  e mail admin@holywell.northumberland.sch.uk      

Parents Forum contact :Text:  07840123931 

e-mail: holywell.parentforum@northumberland.gov.uk 

Suggestion box: outside school office 

Dog Fouling 

We are aware that there is a    

problem with recurrent dog fouling in 

the cut. The council are aware and 

have plans in place to try and catch 

the main  

offenders.  

NEWS  
 

Our Easter Eggstravaganza will  

take place on Friday 7th April. 

if your child (or you—as there 

                         is an adult category!)  would                    

like to decorate an egg 

for our competition, please bring them to the school 

hall on Thursday 6th April from 8.40am to 9.00am . 

Judging will take place on Friday morning before 

school and prizes will be awarded in assembly. 

Colouring competition prizes will also be awarded 

during assembly—so please ensure your child’s entry 

is submitted by Monday 3rd April at 3pm for  

judging.  

 

W/E 24.03.17 Stars of the Week  N— Annabelle   Rec— George  Y1– Bethany   Y2– Eden  Y4– Isabelle  

W/E 31.03.17 Stars of the Week  N— Macie   Rec—  Shaun  Y1-  Kate  Y2–  Rory  Y3-Courtney & Jimmy  Y4– Chloe JH 

W/C 03.04.17 Banquet Table Guests—Kai, Joshua, Georgia 

Sporting News 

McKenzie T, Millie and Ryan in Year 4 

were lucky to win a visit to St James’ 

park today as part of Year 4’s 

‘Onside’ work with NUFC. The pupils 

designed a poster to tackle all types 

of discrimination and three of the 

best were selected to join the  

celebration event at the stadium.  On 

the day there were competition  

activities and our children won overall!! 

Well done! 




